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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
11TH JUNE, 2003

The Minutes of the Meeting held Sunday 26th May, 2002 were reported as follows:

Chairmans Report: The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them
for attending. The Minutes of the last meeting were duly read and signed.

Apologies: Received from Sean Lapper, Adrian Braggins and Lee Ball.

Item 2/3: Matters Arising — The Under 9's were not included on the Minutes rectified by
Beth Andrews, signed by M. Pond.

Item 4: Chairman's Report (see attached)

Item 5: Secretary's Report - Martin Howes thanked Mick Pond for making his job much
easier stating that Mick had taken on more than he should in his role as Chairman. MRH
said that it should be placed on the Minutes that MCFC have very sadly lost an
extremely loyal member this year in Alan Coleman and that it was in tribute to him that
the new Clubman of the Year award was presented at Presentation Night to Mick Pond.
He also thanked Sean Lapper for never being there with the cheque book when you
wanted him. He also thanked all the Managers and their assistants, Bobby and Chris,
Keith and Colin. On the playing side he said that we had not faired too badly with the
Ist team coming 7th in the League and the 2nd team third from bottom Div. 2A - not
bad considering we are a young side. Third team finished mid table. There is a 50%
improvement with bookings but we still struggle with over 60 registered players to field
full strength sides with players failing to turn up and letting people down — appears to be
a lack of committment these days. It is with disappointment that we will only be
running 2 senior sides next season after many years of running three sides and being the
only Club to do so.

Thanks given to M. Bidwell and L. Jarvis for fund raising and finally thank you to
everyone.

Item 6: Treasurer's Report - to be obtained from Sean Lapper.
£1400 in Bank - nothing outstanding. Accounts to be presented at next committee
meeting and to be signed.

Item 7: Formulation of Club - proposed by Martin Howes and seconded Mick Pond.
A Vice Chairman is needed - someone to step in M. Pond's position.

Chairman - Mick Pond

Secretary - Martin Howes

Treasurer - Sean Lapper

Item 8: Leagues & Competitions - Under 13's to enter Giles Sport & Witney.
All Leagues to be looked at next season.

Item 9: Signing on Fees & Subs - M. Pond proposed £15.00 signing on seconded K Fuller
all agreed. Match Fee £3.00 to remain the same Proposed M. Pond seconded K. Fuller.
For all those in full time education and or out of work proposed £2.00 by K. Fuller and
seconded B. Andrews.
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.em 89 cont.: Youth leams signing-on %>5.00 proposed MICK Ward and seconded Graham
Mitchell.
Match Fees £2.00 proposed M. Pond and seconded Mick Ward.

Insurance Cover - only £10.00 week - all agreed to look at other proposals when
renewal forms are due.

Item 10: Kit/Equipment/Training - Youth team goal posts needed - two options
aluminium or pvc looking at £450 approx to purchase or £280 pvc sponsors to be
approached.

Under 14's need new balls and some kit.

Under 11's need smaller uprights.

Need new pegs for goal nets.

Item 11: Any Other Business - NO other business.

The Meeting closed with thanks given from the Chair.
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Chairman’s Report Season 2001 / 02

Tlook back on my season as Chairman with mixed emotions.

Off the field the improvement in both the finances and the moral within the club seems to
show we are heading in the right direction.

On the finance side a great deal of thanks must be given to Linda Jarvis for the Auction and
Mark Bidwell for the Pontoon and other fund raising activities. The collection of last years
fine’s by Martin, Sean and myself has also added to the income, and the Managers of all
teams are to be congratulated on collecting signing-on and match fees on a regular basis.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank both of the Club’s secretary’s, Martin & Beth,
for all their hard work and dedication during a difficult administrative season.

On the pitch success has been hard to come-by, but in a season in which all three adult teams
had new manager’s and players this is probably understandable.

To a true Middleton Player success for the 1% team was to beat and finish higher in the league
than Kings Sutton — to that degree we were successful.

1t has to be good for the club to see the 3™ team, with so many young players, winning a cup,
which made it even harder for the committee to make the decision of withdrawing them from
the Banbury league for the forth-coming season.

As can be seen from the current Adult teams, the introduction of young player’s is essential
to the continued running of the club and the youth policy must continue to grow.

It has been great to see so-many young Middleton teams competing each weekend and nice
to hear the praise they receive from both within and outside the club.

It has to be a priority for next season to find more pitches or we may find the field over-used
and in rapid decline.

On the youth side the one item of sadness for me is to see the under 15’s disbanding. My
thanks to Jeremy for his work over the past few year’s and my best wishes to all of the boy’s
in finding other clubs to play for.

The season saw the sad loss of Alan Coleman or “Budgie” as we new him. To put into words
this loss I find impossible, but I do know that his hard work, commitment and sense of
humour will be greatly missed, and that Middleton Football Club is a far poorer place
without him. We wish his family all the best for the future.

In conclusion, I would like to thank all the Committee members, managers and their
assistants, throughout the club for their help, dedication and commitment. It has to be said,
that if some of the more senior players were as committed, then maybe Saturdays would be
easier for everyone. Lets hope that next season this can be rectified and that Middleton
Football Club can enjoy success both on and off the field.

Lo 1@

Mick Pond
Chairman
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M{C.F.C

A.G.M

11-6-03 =
SECRETARY REPORT — Foit APvirs SIDES
WELCOME TO EVERYBODY, AND THANKYOU ALL FOR ATTENDING,OF ALL THE
A.G.Ms I HAVE ATTENDED OVER THE PAST YEARS, TONIGHT 1S PROPERLY
THE BEST ATTENED MEETING IVE SEEN. NICE TO SEE A GOOD INTREST IN
THE CLUB.
ON THE PLAYING FRONT THE FIRST TEAM FINISHED MID TABLE, BUT COULD
HAVE BEEN A BIT HIGHER IF THEY HAD A PENALTY TAKER, AT ONE POINT
THEY WERE IN WITH A CHANCE OF PROMOTION BUT SADLY FADED TOWARDS
THE END, MUCH TO THE DISAPIONTMENT OF THE MANAGMENT,ON THAT WORD
I WOULD LIKE TO THANK BOBBY,CHRIS AND BUZZ THE TABLE KICKER FOR
ALL THERE HARD WORK AND EFFORT. I KNOW AT TIMES IT WAS VERY
DIFFICULT FOR THEM AND AT ONE POINT THROWING IN THE TOWELL.BUT
THEN SHOWED THERE COMMITMENT TO THE CLUB BY CARRYING ON,
THE 2ND TEAM HAD A VERY MUCH UP AND SEASON WITH ONE WEEK SHOWING
FLASHES OF BRIIANCE AND THE NEXT WELL I SAY NO MORE,BUT MANAGED
TO AVOID RELEGATION AND WILL CONTINUE THE BATTLE IN DIV 2A NEXT
YEAR AGAIN THANKS TO THE MANAGER KEITH (I KNOW FOUND IT HARD AT
TIMES) AND ALSO MICK FOR STEPPING IN TO HELP HIM AT TIMES,
AGAIN IT WAS DISSAPOINTING AT TIMES WITH THE LACK OF COMMITMENT
FROM SOME PLAYERS WITH TEAMS UNABLE TO FIELD FULL STRENGHT SIDES
OR EVEN PLAYING WITH 9 OR 10 PLAYERS
ON MY PET SUBJECT BOOKINGS WERE UP A LITTLE ON LAST YEAR BUT ON
WERE NEAR THE LEVELS THEY HAVE BEEN AS THEY USED TO SAY AT SCHOOL
COULD DO BETTER
FINAL I WOULD LIKE TO THANK MICK,SEAN AND ALL THE COMMITTEE FOR
ALL THERE HELP AND EFFORT THIS LAST SEASON AND ALSO TO EVERY ONE
FOR THE GIFTS I WAS GIVEN ON PRESENTATION NIGHT IT WENT DOWN VERY
WELL
FINAL I WISH ALL THE TEAMS GOOD LUCK AND SUCSESS TO M.C.F.C FOR
NEXT YEAR AND THE FUTHER I KNOW ITS IN GOOD HANDS
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

A.G.M

SUNDAY MAY 26th 2002

FORMULATION OF CLUB

PROPOSED  KEITH FULLER SECONDED  BETH ANDREWS
ELECTION OF OFFICERS - COOITTEE
POSIION NAME PROPOSE SECONDED
PRESIDENT JOHN CHRISTIE MICK POND GARY FULLER
RESIDE NORMAN BLENCOWE
V.PRESIDENT STAN NEWMAN MICK POND BETH ANDREWS
CHAIRMAN MICK POND BETH ANDREWS _GARY FULLER
V.CHAIRMAN
SECRETARY MARTIN HOWES BETH ANDREWS _MICK POND
TREASURER _ SEAN LAPPER GARY FULLER __ KEITH FULLER
BETH_ANDREWS STEVE FINCH __ GRAHAM MITCHELL
BOB_ALLEN MICK POND KEITH FULLER
KEITH FULLER MICK POND BETH ANDREWS
DAVE CHAOMAN
E ADRIAN BRAGGINS
Ull TEAM STEVE FINCH
Ul0 TEAM GRAHAM MITCHELL
U9 TEAM CHRIS HART MICK POND BETH ANDREWS

U7 _TEAM

NICK JOHNSON

ALL IN BLOCK





